
Starting in low V-position, arms out at a 45 degree angle, finger wrapped around the flag 
to hide the color, sophomore Eva Tuttle got in position to start the halftime show. As tune one 
began, Tuttle quickly raised the flag and dropped her finger to show the flowing purple silk to the 
crowd. 

“I don’t get very nervous in front of the crowds which I really thought I would,” Tuttle said. 
“I’m usually just nervous because it gets really windy at night.” 
            After eight minutes and three songs, Tuttle finished her dance and quickly walked off the 
field to the locker rooms with the rest of her team. 

“After I'm done dancing, I’m usually proud,” Tuttle said. “Back in the locker rooms, we all 
are supportive of each other in the dance.”  

Tuttle rushed home during the third quarter. She grabbed her correct sideline outfit and 
ate a chicken caesar wrap. She quickly made her way back to the stadium just in time for the 
fourth quarter to start.  

“I really like sidelines because we do dances with the band's music. It's a lot of fun,” 
Tuttle said. “They also have this one chant like the band chants at Pace and Pace chants back 
at the band. It's a back and forth thing, and it's a lot of fun.” 

Once the final whistle blew, Pace shook their pom-poms and cheered at the football 
team and crowd.  

“After that game I felt pretty good, I feel like I remembered my choreography pretty well, 
so I was pretty proud of it.”  

Between practice and performing parts of the show, Pace was excited to perform at the 
Homecoming game.  

“I look forward to performing the entire show for the first time in front of an audience,” 
Tuttle said. 
 


